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The Saint John Police are asking for the public’s assistance in locating two stolen
road bikes.

It is alleged that:

Between the hours of 09:00 pm on June 15, 2024, and 07:15 am on June 16, two
road bikes were stolen from the 400 block of Main Street in the North End of
Saint John.

The bikes are described as:

-Ruby Sworks,  12 speed,  with electronic  Rival  Shifting.  It  is  49 CM in size,
black/red and SWORKS is written in white with a wide scratch under the bike on
one of the letters.

-FELT, 12 speed, the bike is black with FELT written in white.

Police  are  seeking  witnesses,  video  or  anyone  with  information  about  the
whereabouts of these two bikes.

Anyone  with  information  is  asked  to  contact  the  Saint  John Police  Force  at
1-506-648-3333, or if you wish to remain anonymous, contact Crime Stoppers at

https://saintjohnpolice.ca/media-release/stolen-bikes-main-street-north/


1-800-222-8477 or 1-800-222-T.I.P.S.
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